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Great Northern Flats Dispersed Site Temporarily Closed 
 
  
The Great Northern Flats Dispersed Site on the Glacier View 
Ranger District of Flathead National Forest is closed for 
approximately the next two weeks due to a work project.  The site 
accesses the North Fork of the Flathead River and is located 
approximately 15 miles north of Columbia Falls.   
 
The project includes reconstruction of the road, turnaround and 
three dispersed camping sites. Trees will also be transplanted in 
the area.  This work is in response to the 2003 Robert Fire.   
 
It is anticipated the work will be completed by the end of October. 
For more information please contact the Hungry Horse – Glacier 
View Ranger District at 387-3800.  
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